Other members of the Task Force working with Mr. Burns
will be drawn from the Canadian trading house sector,
financial institutions, manufacturers and other exporting
firms. The complete membership will be announced shortly.
The Task Force's report, to be presented to the Minister

in mid-1984, is expected to contaln program and policy
recommendations aimed at improving Canada's trading house

capability.
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